In order to satisfy the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency’s procedural requirements of filing Draft
Environmental Impact Statements in the eNEPA database, the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers (USACE) is
resubmitting the Draft Integrated Feasibility Report and Environmental Impact Statement (DIFR-EIS) for
the Gulf Intracoastal Waterway (GIWW) Brazos River Floodgates (BRFG) and Colorado River Locks (CRL).
This DIFR-EIS has considered and addressed public and agency comments from the initial public and
agency comment period, which occurred from 26 February 2018 to 11 April 2018. It is anticipated that
the Final IFR-EIS will be released after the close of this comment period.

The DIFR-EIS can be viewed and downloaded from the USACE’s Galveston District website:
http://www.swg.usace.army.mil/Business-With-Us/Planning-Environmental-Branch/Documents-for-
Public-Review/. Comments can be mailed to Daniel Allen, Regional Planning and Environmental Center,
819 Taylor St., Room 3A12, Fort Worth, TX 76102 or by email to
BRFG_CRL_FeasibilityStudy@usace.army.mil.



